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Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 

Summer Fair:  

A huge thank you to everyone for your 
incredible support at Friday's Summer Fair. It  
was a wonderful evening, filled with joy and a 
real sense of community spirit.. 

Together we raised an amazing £6110.22 
which will be shared equally between both 
schools. 

A special thank you must go to Mrs. 
Marshall, who not only organised and 
managed the fair and led the choir but also 
bravely went in the stocks! She is amazing, 
and we are incredibly lucky to have her. 
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Choir Coffee Morning: 

Our wonderful choir truly shone on Wednesday, showcasing their amazing talents for their families. Their 
confidence was fantastic, and it was such a joy to watch the performance. A huge thankyou to Mrs Marshall for 
teaching our choir this year. 

 

Nursery Sport’s Day: 

It was wonderful to see our Nursery show off their sporting talents on Monday, trying their best and cheering 
each other on. A big thank you to all the families who came along to support them! 
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Stockport Book Awards: 

 

On Tuesday night Mrs Glynn, Mrs Nelson and a few lucky competition winners put on their best clothes and 
headed to Stockport Town Hall where they helped to celebrate the 30th Stockport Children's Book Awards. We 
all had an amazing time meeting authors, finding out what the winning picture book was, dancing at a silent 
disco and celebrating our love of books and reading. It was so wonderful to see their excitement as they 
realised how many other children and schools had been reading and voting for the same books as them and 
finding out who the overall winner was.  
Everyone was so proud when Oliver was brought onto the stage as our Reader of the Year and it was so 
inspiring hearing authors talk about their love of books and the importance of reading for pleasure.  
 
Well done children, you represented our school brilliantly. Now we can't wait to do it all again next year! 

BookNic     

Next Wednesday the whole school will get together to read as we all take part in the 
annual booknic. This is like a festival of reading with lots of outdoor stations which 
the children choose from depending on the sort of books they enjoy most. Please 
send your child to school with a blanket, picnic blanket or cushion that you don't mind 
them using on the field so that they can be nice and comfortable as they listen, read 
and enjoy themselves 

Classes for 2025:, 

This week, Reception and Year 1 children met their teachers for next year. 

There are some slight changes to staffing for September 2025. 

 Miss McClusky and Mrs McMonagle will job share in the Nursery 
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 Mrs Kemal and Mrs McMonagle will teach Class RN3 
 Mrs Allwright and Mrs Tetlow will teach Class R1 
 Miss Evans will teach Class R2 

Mrs Boardman will continue to teach all of the classes across the school when teachers are training or having 
management time.  

The Year 2 class allocations are as follows: 
 

 Mrs Dixon/ Mrs Wainwright’s Class (1DW) will be transferring to Miss Ward (2W) 
 

  Mrs Brennan-Sweeney/ Mrs Williamson’s Class (1BW) will be transferring to Mrs Nelson ((2N) 
 

 Mrs O’Halloran’s Class (10’) will be transferring to Mrs Lees (2L) 
 

We look forward to welcoming our new reception children into school next week. 
 
Staff News: 

At the close of this academic year, we will be saying  goodbye to Mrs. Burke, who is retiring after an incredible 
38 years at Cheadle Catholic Infant School. Mrs. Burke has been a dedicated teacher, showering countless 
children with love and care over nearly four decades. We are grateful for her dedication and send her off with 
all our love and prayers for a joyful retirement. 

We will also be saying a fond farewell to Mrs. Velasco, who is embarking on an exciting new venture. For the 
past eight years, Mrs. Velasco has been an invaluable part of our school, providing support and guidance to so 
many children as they began their journey in Reception. We thank Mrs. Velasco for her remarkable kindness 
and wonderful sense of fun and we wish her all the very best in her new ventures. 

Today marks the end of Miss James's year with us as a student teacher in Year 1. We’re  confident 
she will  be an incredible teacher and are excited to follow her journey as she embarks on her new 
role. Good luck Miss James, we will miss you. 

Assembly Reminders: 

Our end of year Assemblies for Year 2 and Nursery will take place in the school hall at 9.30am on the following 
dates: 

 Monday 14th July: Nursery 
 Tuesday 15th July: 2L 
 Wednesday 16th July: 2N 
 Thursday 17th July: 2W 

Tesco Stronger Starts Project: 

Don’t forget to claim your tokens! 

Forest School Dates: 
 Friday 11th July: Nursery, Reception & Year 1 
 Wednesday 16th July: Year 2 FEST (More details to follow) 
 Friday 18th July: No Forest School 
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Parish news: 
St Vincent's news: 
On 6th July, St Vincent's is holding a Children's Mass for the Pilgrims of Hope Jubilee Year. Children are invited 
to take part by helping with readings, prayers, offertory, collection and singing. If you would like your child to 
take part, contact Veronica Martin on veronicammartin@hotmail.com  or else just come along and join us at St 
Vincent's that day 
 
JOIN OUR CLUB 
THE 50:50 Club is Cheadle Catholic PSA’s Half termly prize draw, which gives parents a chance to win 
cash prizes while raising much-needed funds for the PSA. 
Parents, family, teachers and support staff donate £1 a week and proceeds are split 50:50 between the 
fundraising and prizes pots. 
There is no limit to the number of people who can take part. The more who play, the bigger the prize fund and 
the more money raised to support our children’s education. 
If you want to take part and support the PSA, you can sign up now. It’s simple and can all be done online. 
Simply set up a monthly standing order for £4.33*, using 5050 and your surname as a reference, to go to: 
Account number: 00978912 Sort code: 30-98-12 
Email psa.ccijs@gmail.com with your name, phone number and your child’s class details so we can ensure 
any winnings get back to you. 
*(£1 per week x 52 weeks / 12 months = £4.33 per month) 
 

 
Have a wonderful weekend 

 
Mrs Glynn 

 
headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

   Tel:  4858733 
  

Congratulations to our new Stars of the Week: 

Nursery: Aiden & Lois 

R1: Rosa & AJ 

R2: Bethany & Lucas C 

RN3: Charlie & Finn C 

1O:  Isla & Reggie 

1DW: Alexa & Jamie 

1BW: Emillie-May & Albie 

 2L: Kayley & Mia 

2W: Adrian & Lucia 

2N: Brodie A & Rosie 
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Diary Dates  

Wednesday 9th July  
Wednesday 9th July 

Booknic… Bring a book and a blanket to school 
New Nursery Parents Meeting 7pm 

Friday 11th July 8.50-
9.15am 

Thumbs Up 

  
 
Nursery, Reception & Year 1  Forest School 

Monday 14th July: 9.30am  Nursery Assembly 
Tuesday 15th July: 9.30am Class 2L Assembly 
Wednesday 16th July: 
9.30am 

Class 2N Assembly 

Wednesday 16th July  Year 2 Festival day in Forest School 
Thursday 17th July: 
9.30am 

Class 2W Assembly 

Tuesday 22nd July 3.30-
4.30pm 

Year 2 disco    more details to follow 

Wednesday 23rd July School closes for summer break 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



7 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


